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Shakopee, MN  --  Canterbury Park officials today announced dates for the 2011 Fall Poker Classic at 
Canterbury Park Racetrack and Card Casino.  This year, the much-anticipated two weeks of tournament 
action will run from October 1 through 15 and will offer 29 different tournaments.  
 
“The Fall Poker Classic will combine what has been popular in previous Fall Classics with some new 
twists,” Senior Director of Casino Operations Michael Hochman said. “We are excited to offer some 
smaller buy-in tournaments each evening, in addition to our daily $200-$500 events.”   
 
“We’re also adding an ‘all-in or fold’ tournament and a few mix-game tournaments to our usual line up 
while bringing back the Seniors’ Event and the Ladies’ Tournament,” Hochman said.  “There is literally 
something for everyone in the 2011 Fall Poker Classic.” 
 
Caris Norberg and Jan Phillips will again serve as tournament directors. “The Fall Poker Classic is 
something that we look forward to all year,” Norberg said. “This year, with our added events, we’re 
anticipating an enormous turn-out.”  Norberg and Phillips have assembled an experienced tournament 
staff using current Canterbury employees as well as recruiting dealers from throughout the country. 
 
The complete schedule of events is available online at www.canterburypark.com. 
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